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Friday 6th May 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

The children in the choir had a thoroughly enjoyable experience at the O2 Young Voices concert. It 
was wonderful to be able to experience this event with them all.  

The second ‘Coffee and Connect’ morning for Mrs Perry’s class took place on Thursday and was 

valued  and enjoyed by everyone involved. Please do pop the date for your child ’s in your diary if you 

haven’t already. Bring some cakes and coins and we’ll provide the drinks. This is a great opportunity 
to come into school informally and be a part of your child’s school community.  

Thanks so much to all of the volunteers that have responded this week we really appreciate your 

support. If you have not had a chance yet and wish to do so, please get in touch with the office via 
email on office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk1  

Have a lovely sunny weekend! 

Best Wishes  

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 

                                                                 
1mailto:office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 



 

What's on next week: 

Monday 9th May 

Year 6 SATS Week commences - Informal breakfast for Year 6 children at 8:30am 

Year 1 & 2 Swimming 

AnsteyArt Art Club - Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years 5 & 6: 4.15-5:15 

Tuesday 10th May 

Year 6 SATS Week - Informal breakfast for Year 6 children at 8:30am 

Year 3 & 4 - Visit to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village (please make sure children bring a pack lunch, a 
filled water bottle (no fizzy drinks) and a waterproof coat as they will be outside if required) 

Wednesday 11th May 

Year 6 SATS Week - Informal breakfast for Year 6 children at 8:30am 

Thursday 12th May 

Year 6 SATS Week - Informal breakfast for Year 6 children at 8:30am 

Year 5 Swimming 

Girls Tag Rugby Club  - Years 4, 5 and 6  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Dance Club  - Years 1, 2, 3 and 4  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Friday 13th May 

Ice cream Friday after school in the playground 



 

 

Please check out the 'Signpost Support' page in the 'Children's Wellbeing' section of the website for 

details on forthcoming parent workshops that may be of interest to you: Signpost support for your 

child2 

                                                                 
2http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/signpost_support/595337 


